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BURLINGTON BOARD OF FINANCE 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 
Thursday, September 8, 2016 

 
 

The special meeting was called to order at 7:30PM by Chairman DiNicola.  Present were: Susan Brault, Gerald 
Mullen, John Achilli, Mark DiOrio and Anthony DiNicola.  Also present were First Selectman Shafer and 
Director of Finance Eleanor Parente. 
 
2015-16 Budget  
 
 Reviewed  the 2015-16 Revenue and Expenses 
 Reviewed all Reserve Account balances 
 
 Motion to move 2015-16 budget surplus funds to the following reserve accounts (Brault/Mullen): 
  T. H. Renovations $90,000 
  Snow Reserve  $31,565 
  Police Reserve $40,000 
  Hwy Equip. Res. $65,000 
  Revaluation  $75,000 
  Barrel Fund  $25,000 
  Bridges  $50,000 
  Land Purchase $25,000 
  IT   $20,000 
  BVFD   $75,000 
 
    
 
A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn the regular meeting at 9:32 PM by M. 
DiOrio and John Achilli.. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Mark DiOrio 
Acting Secretary 
 

 
 


